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Dear Parents and Carers, 

Turtles, Starfish, and Jellyfish, Quince Honey Farm, South Molton 

The children experienced bees in their hives and learned how they make honey.  They had 

the opportunity to taste different types of honey and make candles from beeswax.   

   

Swans, RHS Rosemoor, Torrington 

The children went on a woodland walk, hunted for treasure, planted seeds, made a flower 

card, and played games on the lawn.  
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Nursery 

The children went for a walk around the site of the big school to familiarise themselves 

with the space as some of them will be starting at the big school in September.   

They enjoyed looking at the amazing sunflower art and had a little play along the way.  

  

Whole School and Nursery Class Photographs 

Please return any order forms on Monday 16th May for the class photographs. 

Road Safety and Parking on Marlborough Road 

A reminder to all to ensure the safety of road users and pedestrians when parking on the 

roads around the school.  Vehicles have been parking in the zig-zag zone outside the school 

causing traffic flow problems and visibility issues.  Parking in the zig-zag zone is strictly 

prohibited. 

Food Bank Vouchers 

We are authorised to issue food bank vouchers. If you would like to access this facility 

please speak to either myself, your child’s Head of Year, Mr Boon (Year Two), Mrs 

Langmead (Reception and Year One), Mrs Gibbon (SENDCo) or your child’s Class 

Teacher.  Any contact is confidential and we will be very happy to help if you need any 

support. 

We understand that there is a lot of pressure on families at the moment and if you are 

worried about anything please let us know and we will do our very best to help. 

Kind regards, 

 

Claire Grant 

Executive Headteacher 

  



 

Diary Dates 
 

Wednesday 18th May Zebras, Enchanted Woodland, Coombe Woods, Goodleigh 

Thursday 19th May Elephants, Enchanted Woodland, Coombe Woods, Goodleigh 

Monday 23rd May Lions, Enchanted Woodland, Coombe Woods, Goodleigh 

Wednesday 25th &  

Thursday 26th May 

Vision Screening for children in Starfish, Jellyfish, and 

Turtles 

Monday  30th May –  

Monday 6th June 

Half-Term Holiday 

Tuesday 7th June Back to School 

Friday 10th June Swans, Swallows, and Kingfishers trip to the National 

Marine Aquarium, Plymouth 

 
 

 
 


